

Dear Parents

Our first ethos theme of the year 2024 is:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet

A fantastic end to a very busy term.

Here's a quick summary of the exciting events that rounded off the term. The children have been bustling with activities, from the delightful Carol Concert at The Grove to a thrilling visit to The Leeds Playhouse to see Oliver. Our Christmas parties and Circus workshop truly added to the Christmas Cheer!

I've been thoroughly impressed by the children's learning progress this term, reflected in the abundance of Good Notes earned so far. The challenge for them is to maintain this momentum next term. Our class target will remain the same: listening and responding to instructions immediately.

Wishing Mr Heseltine and Ms Connelly all the best in their future endeavours!

A reminder of the children's holiday homework previously mentioned in last week's newsletter; to indulge in plenty of reading, spelling practice and tackle the maths assessment.

Use this Christmas break to cherish time with your families and friends.

I look forward to welcoming back refreshed and eager learners in January.

Have a jolly Christmas! God bless, Laura Hazell and Valentina Kalaj

Calendar dates:

January	
Tues 2	INSET
Wed 3	INSET
Thurs 4	Spring Term commences